

Hurlstone Agricultural High School

Parents & Citizens Association

Roy Watts Road Fax : 9829 2026
GLENFIELD NSW 2167 Phone : 9829 9222



Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The P&C invites all parents/caregivers to our Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 4th April 2017. It begins at 7.30pm in Clarke House. During the meeting the executive positions become vacant and this is a golden opportunity for P&C members to be elected to an executive position. These positions include President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer. We welcome new members with fresh ideas to take up these rolls with the support from older members of the P&C.

You probably do not realise the importance of the P&C involvement to your children's education and experience at HAHS, from the air conditioning of our School Hall used for HSC and other exams, sponsoring students representing the school at elite academic, agricultural and sporting endeavours, to the instruments used by our band and the wonderful new concert piano. The P&C has delivered and will continue to deliver. The P&C runs our canteen and uniform shop. We really need more parents and carers to join the P&C to provide energy and ideas to contribute to the quality of our children's education.

A good example of what we do at P&C is that at this AGM this year, parents will have the opportunity to meet two new members of the teaching staff. They are Head Teacher TAS Mr Krishan and Head Teacher HSIE Ms Pham.

We also have Ms Davis talking about new requirements for the HSC. Come and get this information directly from the staff members responsible for implementing the requirements.

We look forward to meeting new faces at this meeting and if anyone has any enquiries about meeting or other matters concerning P&C please contact the school on Ph 9829 9222.

Kind Regards

The P&C Executive